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Date: December 13, 2019  
 

Subject:     4th Annual Mothers Against Drunk Driving Soccer Tournament 

 

  

 

 

In efforts to continue raising awareness about the dangers of driving under the 

influence, the City of Miami Police will be hosting a soccer tournament as a 

fundraiser for Mothers Against Drunk Driving (MADD).  

 

The tournament will take place on Saturday, December 14, 2019 from 9:00 am to 

5:00 pm at Little Haiti Soccer Park located at 6301 NE 2 Avenue Miami FL 33138. 

All proceeds will be donated to MADD. 

 

For more information reference this event, please contact Lt. Jermaine Douglas via 

email at 27553@miami-police.org 

 

 

 

Media is invited and encouraged to attend. 

 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Ofc. Kenia Fallat     Cmdr. Freddie Cruz II    
 

N/A 
 

December 13, 2019 
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